

BULLETIN

Kitimat Smelter and Kemano Power Operations Workers

GREAT NEWS EXTRA HOURS DUES COMES TO AN END!

At the Membership meeting held earlier this month, the Executive recommended a motion to the Membership that would bring an end to the extra hour's dues being deducted to replenish the strike fund. The Local is in a financial position to be able to replenish the targeted amount out of general funds relieving the membership of the need to pay the extra dues. The motion was carried, bringing an early end to the additional Member contributions.

YOUR UNION AT WORK!